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President Signorini attended an important event in Zurich, where Italy’s public institutions
and private companies illustrated major development opportunities in our Country.

Switzerland has to date shown great interest in the progress of the Ports of Genoa; however, the Swiss
are no longer alone. The recent heightened attention towards the newly established Port Authority has
attracted interest from other countries, companies and investors worldwide. Genoa and Switzerland
have an excellent opportunity to join together and capture a substantial share of the Far East - Europe
traffic.  Thanks to  the invaluable  support  of  Marco  Del  Panta,  Italian Ambassador in  Bern,  the
cooperation between Switzerland and the Ports of Genoa will be strengthened over the following
months”.

Signorini interview on NZZ 

https://www.nzz.ch/schweiz/genua-entdeckt-die-schweiz-ld.1338293

